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11th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Heathfield Junior School has been included in The Cricketer’s top 50 prep/junior 

schools in the country for 2022 and 2023. We are one of only four state school to 

be recognised. 

The reason we have been awarded the accolade was due to the quality of cricket 

coaching and the opportunities for all children to learn to play cricket. 

Currently we have cricket clubs in all year groups and for all abilities. We all know 

the benefits of clubs: friendship, confidence and enjoyment. It is also clear that our 

pupils have the opportunity to become very good at cricket. 

Achievements: 

 Current girls Richmond Borough cricket champions 

 12 girls now having training with Middlesex Borough 

 5 boys now having Hounslow Borough trials 

 2 boys in Hounslow u13 London Youth Games Street Cricket Squad 

 

Our free cricket club, run by Middlesex Cricket, starts on the 19th January. This is 

open to all pupils. We would love to see as many children there as possible. 

Please sign up via Scopay using code CRICKET SPR 23. 

 

 

Mr Colenso 

Head of School 
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